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MEDIA RELEASE 

 
24 November 2017 

 

Fiji Roads Authority Chief Executive Officer Jonathan Moore wishes to advise that the traffic 

lane is under construction between the new Stinson Parade Bridge and the produce market is 

not for parking. 

“It is intended that this lane can be used for traffic at certain times to assist traffic flow.” 

He said the current selfish actions of a few drivers in parking vehicle in this lane is causing 

severe and unnecessary congestion in the area. 
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